
September 30, 2021 

To all persons concerned: 

NPC Incorporated 

1-7-15 Higashi-ueno, Taito-ku 

Tokyo 110-0015, Japan 

 

Announcement on Selection of "Growth Market" Segment 

 

NPC Incorporated (“the Company”) received the results of the Initial Assessment of 

Compliance with the Listing Standards in the New Market Segments from the Tokyo Stock Exchange (“TSE”) on 

July 9, 2021 and confirmed that the Company is in compliance with the listing standards for the Growth Market. 

 

The Company hereby announces that it has resolved, based on the results of the assessment, 

to select to be listed under the “Growth Market” segment of the TSE’s new market structure at the Board of 

Directors’ Meeting held on September 30, 2021. 

 

The Company will proceed with the selection and application process, in accordance with the 

schedule prescribed by the TSE. 

 

END 

 


